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Charles and Camilla arrive at Princess Christian Care Home

We have two new Guinea pigs here at Princess Christian Care Home - a boy and girl who we have named Charles and

Camilla, in honour of this weekend's coronation!

They loved meeting our residents and were very well behaved.

We're thrilled they have settled into their new home very well and are part of our thriving pet family.
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